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AIR BUSAN signs up for CAE’s AI-powered training system 

• AIR BUSAN becomes first customer of CAE Rise ™ in Korea 
• AIR BUSAN leveraging big data from CAE Rise ™ Training System to enhance pilot training 

Singapore, February 17, 2022 (NYSE: CAE; TSX: CAE) – CAE announced today at the 2022 
Singapore Airshow that AIR BUSAN has now successfully launched CAE Rise™ for its flight training 
operations. This makes AIR BUSAN the first airline in Korea to leverage CAE’s innovative training 
system based on big data.  
 
“This agreement is the next step in increasing AIR BUSAN’s safety index through world-class training 
and advanced technology,” said Jung Chang Jae, AIR BUSAN’s Vice President, Operation Division 
“By leveraging big data, AIR BUSAN will now be able to ensure the highest flight training standards 
to train its pilots. Through CAE Rise ™, pilot reaction times, such as brake application timing during 
a landing procedure, can be monitored and evaluated to improve flight training quality.” 
 
“AIR BUSAN and CAE share a longstanding partnership that spans almost a decade and we are 
thrilled to expand the CAE Rise™ training system to their Airbus A320 fleet,” said Nick Leontidis, 
CAE’s Group President Civil Aviation. “With CAE Rise™, AIR BUSAN can now harness the power of 
big data analytics to train the safest pilots, while leveraging insights to continuously adapt and improve 
AIR BUSAN’s flight training programs.” 
 
CAE Rise™, real-time insights and standardized evaluations, is a data-driven training system that 
monitors select flight manoeuvres and procedures performed by pilots to provide metrics-based 
insights (MBI) to instructors during a real time simulator training event. Furthermore, the quality of 
instructor and pilot de-briefing session is improved due to access to objective data.    
 
The partnership between AIR BUSAN and CAE dates to 2013.  Since then, AIR BUSAN has trained 
exclusively at CAE’s Training Centre in Korea. 
 
About AIR BUSAN 
Established in 2007, AIR BUSAN is South Korea’s third-largest low-cost airline carrying both domestic 
and international passengers. The airline is based in Gangseo-gu, Busan, South Korea and is a 
subsidiary of Asiana Airlines. Asiana Airlines and CAE share a long-standing relationship of more 
than 20 years, with the provision of training equipment and services as well as aviation recruitment 
services. 
  
About CAE 
CAE is a high technology company, at the leading edge of digital immersion, providing solutions to 
make the world a safer place. Backed by a record of more than 70 years of industry firsts, we 
continue to reimagine the customer experience and revolutionize training and operational support 
solutions in civil aviation, defence and security, and healthcare. We are the partner of choice to 
customers worldwide who operate in complex, high-stakes and largely regulated environments, 
where successful outcomes are critical. As testament to our customers’ ongoing needs for our 
solutions, over 60 percent of CAE’s revenue is recurring in nature. We have the broadest global 
presence in our industry, with more than 11,000 employees, 180 sites, and training locations in over 
35 countries. www.cae.com 

http://www.cae.com/
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Follow us on Twitter: CAE_Inc 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/cae.inc 

LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/company/cae 

Hashtags: #CAE; #CAEpilot 

 

CAE contacts: 

 

General Media: 

Hélène V. Gagnon, Senior Vice President, Public Affairs, Global Communications and Corporate 

Social Responsibility 

+1-514-340-5536, helene.v.gagnon@cae.com  

 

Trade Media: 

Nathalie Siphengphet, Director, Marketing & Strategy, Civil Aviation Training Solutions 

+1-514-341-2000 ext. 2204, nathalie.siphengphet@cae.com 

 

Investor Relations:  

Andrew Arnovitz, Senior Vice President, Investor Relations and Enterprise Risk Management 
+1-514-734-5760, andrew.arnovitz@cae.com 
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